
Financial Disclosures

For all financial disclosure information, please click here and
search for "Hurricane Valley Fire SSD". The link is to
Transparent Utah's website. Hurricane Valley Fire District
complies with Utah's strict financial standards, is audited
every year, and reports each year to Transparent Utah, a
subdivision of the Utah's Office of the State Auditor.  

For tentative budgets, approved budgets, and/or audited
financial reports, please see the documents listed below.

Supporting Documents

2021 Audited Financial Report 437.69 KB

2022 Audited Financial Report 605.42 KB

2023 Approved Budget with Resolution 2.9 MB

2024 Approved Budget 433.43 KB

http://www.hvfssd.org/information/page/financial-disclosures
https://transparent.utah.gov/entity_details.php
http://www.hvfssd.org/media/421
http://www.hvfssd.org/media/426
http://www.hvfssd.org/media/431
http://www.hvfssd.org/media/486

